August 10, 2008

Dr. Ralph G. Appy

Environmental Management Division
425 South Palos Verdes St.

San Pedro, CA 90731

Dr. Spencer D. MacNeil
P.0O. Box 532711
Los Angeles, CA 90053-2325

RE: Pacific L.A. Marine Terminal LLC Crude Oil Terminal
Dear Dr. Appy and Dr. MacNeil:

I am writing to OPPOSE the new proposed crude oil terminals, and [ believe that it was
very poor planning to hold the hearing the same night as the Bob Bisno development
meeting. [ believe that this project is NOT in the best interest of the many harbor
residents that would have to live with the consequences of increased pollution and
terrorism risk. I don’t think that it is fair to burden the harbor residents with the effects of
this new operation while we are currently trying to clean up and beautify the waterfront.

1 am truly angry that city officials are once again trying to take advantage of the limited
voice Los Angeles harbor residents have with their large and impersonal city
government. If this proposed operation was indeed a valuable community asset, I am
most certain that the residents of Palos Verdes Peninsula, Redondo Beach, Hermosa
Beach and Manhattan Beach would all be fighting for it. The truth is that this type of
operation would never be proposed in those communities because the residents wouldn’t
stand for it. It’s time that Los Angeles harbor residents are treated with the same regard.

Sincerely,
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Concerned San Pedro Resident:
Amy Lambert

3612 Almeria St.

San Pedro, CA 90731

timnamyO00@cox.net
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